
Statement of Reason: 
 

Concerns have been expressed regarding inappropriate school gate parking and 

inconsiderate parking along parts of Wallace Road, School Drive and Pace 

Crescent. The proposed TRO will help to protect vulnerable road users and help 

maintain the flow of traffic at this location. 


